
From: Keyvan Golestan   
Sent: January 5, 2021 4:42 PM 
To: Clerks <clerks@newmarket.ca> 
Subject: On the Developer's Bid to Get Environmental Protections Lifted 

  

To whom it may concern, 

  

Given the current climate change crisis, it's more crucial than ever to preserve our nature, 

therefore as a Newmarket resident I am absolutely against this plan. 

  

Kind Regards, 

Keyvan Golestan 
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